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Thank you Mr. President,

Romania welcomes the participation of Ireland in the UPR process and thanks the Irish delegation for the presentation of the national report. 
Ireland proved its commitment to the human rights, including during the mandates as member of the Human Rights Council. In this respect, we welcome the national report and the information provided on the domestic consultations for the implementations of the first cycle of the UPR.
We have also taken note of the steps made by Ireland to ensure the respect of human rights for the persons affected by the economic and financial crisis.
Mr. President,

Romania has the following recommendations for Ireland:
- To ensure the full implementation of its national legislation, with a view to combating racism and xenophobia; 

- To ensure the ratification of the human rights conventions, recently signed.

Thank you.

